
STAAR Redesign Copy Samples for Social Media Posts 
  

Parent-focused 
1. Students will be participating in the redesigned STAAR test beginning April 18. Remember, 

the new STAAR is not a high-stakes test—it’s more aligned with how teachers in our district 
are instructing students in the classroom. The r
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